
City of Somerville, Massachusetts

Signature Report

File Number:   24-0067 Mayor's Request:  216590

Requesting approval of a time-only extension until 1/1/2026 for the contract with Beyer Blinder Belle 

Architects & Planners for design services on the Building Master Plan.

 

Official Text

To the Honorable City Council:

 

The Mayor respectfully requests that this Council approve a time-only contract extension to 

contract #210204 for BBB's design services on the Building Master Plan project. The contract will 

be extended by 36 months with a new expiration date of 1/1/2026. The Time extension will be use 

to continue design and construction administration services on various projects currently planned 

and underway as part of the Building Master Plan.

 

Appropriate staff will be available to answer any questions you may have. Thank you for your 

consideration of this item.

 

Respectfully submitted,

Katjana Ballantyne, Mayor

 

MAYOR'S REQUEST APPROVED BY THE CITY COUNCIL OF THE CITY OF SOMERVILLE, 

MA AT A REGULAR MEETING ON 2/8/2024.

APPROVED BY THE MAYOR OF THE CITY OF SOMERVILLE, MA ON 2/15/2024.

Attest:

Kimberly Wells

February 21, 2024
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